
NOTIFICATION	OF	ANNUAL	SCHOOL	HEARING	SCREENING	
	
Dear	Parent	or	Caregiver,	
	
Hearing	is	an	important	part	of	your	student’s	ability	to	learn	and	progress	at	
school.		For	this	reason,	in	accordance	with	state	and	federal	laws,	we	conduct	a	
yearly	school-wide	hearing	screening,	to	identify	children	with	potential	hearing	
problems.		Our	annual	screening	includes	preschool	entry,	K-3rd,	7th	and	11th	grades,	
all	students	in	special	education	programs,	all	students	new	to	Provo	City	School	
District	and	for	student’s	with	parent/teacher	concerns.		This	year,	your	school’s	
hearing	screening	is	scheduled	on:	_________________.			
	
The	hearing	screening	is	a	very	simple	procedure	and	will	take	only	a	few	minutes.	
If	your	student	is	absent	or	does	not	pass	the	initial	screening,	they	will	be	
rechecked	on	a	later	date	and	you	will	be	notified	if	there	is	a	continued	concern.		If	
you	do	not	want	your	student	to	participate,	prior	to	the	screening	date,	send	a	
dated,	signed	note	to	your	student’s	English	teacher	indicating	you	do	not	want	this	
service	provided	to	your	student. 
Thank	you!	


